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I vote "NO" to this crazy idea! The parks should be left alone for the public's enjoyment, not to allow
homeless camps! It's a disaster waiting to happen. Allowing the camps would become a massive
health issue. We taxpayers want to be able to freely & safely enjoy our parks. The public is paying
its city officials to come up with better solutions!
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